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Note verbale 

 
      

The Embassy of the Federal Republic of Germany presents its compliments to the International Criminal Court 

(ICC) and has the honour to communicate that the Government of the Federal Republic of Germany hereby 

nominates Mr Karl-Heinz Heller for a seat on the Committee on Budget and Finance (CBF). The election of six 

members of the Committee will take place during the 24th session of the Assembly of States Parties, scheduled to be 

held in The Hague from 1 to 6 December 2025. 

 

Mr Heller has extensive experience in the German Federal Ministry of Finance where he, e.g., oversaw the budget 

for the German government’s relocation from Bonn to Berlin. He also has 15 years of experience in managing 

public-private partnership (PPP) projects at the German Federal Government’s own public consulting firm. On the 

international level, Mr Heller spent four years as Head of Division for Finance and Economy in the German 

delegation to NATO in Brussels. 

 

A copy of the statement of qualifications of Mr Heller, containing a career overview and his career profile, is 

attached to this note. Mr Heller fulfils the requirement that candidates shall be experts of recognized standing and 

experience in financial matters at international level. The Embassy is convinced that he would be a very suitable 

addition to the CBF.  
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